
POWER SHUT DOWN 

  

                                                                                                      Panaji, December 21, 2017 

                                                                                                             Agrahayana 28, 1939 

  

           A power shutdown has been arranged on December 20 to 23, 2017 from 9.00 a.m. to 

2.00 p.m. at 11 KV Bhati feeder to carry out the Aerial Bunch Cable work. 

  

             Consumers from V.P Waddem Col-I, Mayda, Gawaliwada and part of V.P. Bhati will 

have no power supply during above said period. 
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